
LHS Clothing Closet is Now Open!
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Lincoln High School Clothing Closet is run and operated by 12th grade students in the LHS Transition Program.  This free service is available to any Van Dyke family in need of clothing!  We have clothes for all seasons!  Due to generous donations, we have overstock of many items.
We have:
· Baby/Toddler
· Children’s 
· Casual Adult 
· Winter Coats
· Suit Jackets and Pants
· Dresses/Skirts
· Stuffed Animals
· Toys
· Puzzles
· Toiletries
Visitations will take place by appointment only.  Open Monday-Friday from 8:30-10:30.  To set up an appointment contact John McCabe at mccabe.john@vdps.net or (586)758-8307.
